Dear Ms. Roth:

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your interest.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-564-3940 x208

From: PSC - Public Information Officer **Sent:** Tuesday, March 02, 2010 1:36 PM

To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) **Subject:** FW: Proposed Rate Hikes

From: Mary Roth[SMTP: REDACTED]
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 1:31:20 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer **Subject:** Re: Proposed Rate Hikes

Auto forwarded by a Rule

PECENTED

PUBLIC SERVICE

COMMISSION

Please, accept this email as an objection to the proposed rate hike case # 2009-00549. Everyone knew the recent weather conditions would prompt a hike but how unrealistic is this?



Mary Roth

Staffing Coordinator
Medical Society Employment Services
A Greater Louisville Medical Society Company
101 W. Chestnut St.
Louisville, KY 40202
502.589.2006 Main
502.736.6346 Direct
502.562.9581 Fax
mary.roth@glms.org
www.glms.org